
Shelter Island All-Faith Youth Group 
Reopening Plan in Response to COVID-19 

2020-2021 
 

● Every effort will be made to hold activities outdoors 

● Social distancing will be maintained  

● Mask must be worn when social distancing cannot be maintained 

● Mask must be worn when meeting/event is held indoors 

● Snacks will provided in individual servings (individual chips, individual water 

bottles, etc) 

● Two events are planned for each month; if an additional meeting is planned, it will 

be done over Zoom 

● In the event that a Youth Member or Leader is diagnosed with COVID-19, in-person 

Youth Group events will be cancelled for a minimum of 14 days (Youth Group 

events will be done remotely during that time) 

● Until further notice, the leaders of the Shelter Island All-Faith Youth Group will ​not 

be able to transport Youth Group members  

● Bathrooms will be available and hand-washing will be encouraged 

● The Shelter Island All-Faith Youth Group will follow the lead of the Shelter Island 

School District.  In the event that school is closed for an extended period of time, 

the Youth Group will also no longer meet in-person and will meet remotely 

 
 


